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Tuesday 16th May 2023 

Halton Stadium Sing 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

We are excitied to offer an opportunity for our Year 3 and 4 children to attend Halton Sings. This is a music 

festival held in the DCBL stadium in Widnes on Thursday 6th July 2023. Children from schools across Halton 

will be taking part and performing to a range of songs across different decades. 

We are only able to take 30 children to this event as we will be travelling to the stadium via car. This means 

that places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  

We are unable to bring the children back to school following their performance, therefore if attending, they 

must be collected from the stadium at 8:30pm by a parent/ carer. Please note the following trip details:  

• Children will be leaving school at 2:15pm via Car.  

• Children are to wear full school uniform. Please note this is an outdoor venue and the weather is not 

gaurenteed so children will need a suitable jacket/coat.  

• Children will need to take a packed tea in a bag that can be thrown away at the venue.  

• The event finished at 8:30pm approx.  

Tickets will be available from the school office for parents to buy and watch the performance. Adult tickets 

will be sold for £4.50 and child tickets for £3.50. The gates open for parents at 6:30pm and the performance 

will start at 7pm promt and run till 8:30pm. Please note these tickets are not on sale yet and you will be 

informed when they are avaibable to purchase from the school office.  

Please complete the consent form and return to school by Friday 16th June 2023 to give permission. If 
this consent form is not completed your child will be unable to attend this trip.  
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher 
 


